
AECOM
1220 Avenida Acaso 
Camarillo, CA  93012 
www.aecom.com 

805 388 3775 tel 
805 388 3577 fax 

September 1, 2015 

Mr. Keith Nowell 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, California 94502 
(via internet upload) 

Subject: Change of Consultant 
Unocal #1871 (351644) 
96 Macarthur Boulevard, Oakland, California  
ACEH Case #RO0000455 

Dear Mr. Nowell: 

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company’s (EMC’s) affiliate, Union Oil Company 
of California (“Union Oil”), AECOM is submitting this letter to notify you of the change of consultant 
for the above-referenced site. As of the date of this letter, AECOM assumes the management of the 
environmental case from GHD Services Inc. (formerly Conestoga-Rovers & Associates). 

The EMC contact remains unchanged. For future correspondence regarding this site, please 
contact: 

Chad Roper    Nicole Arceneaux 
Project Manager   Project Manager 
AECOM    Chevron Environmental Management Company 
1220 Avenida Acaso   6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room 5119 
Camarillo, California 93012  San Ramon, California 94583 

Phone: 805-764-4027   Phone: 925-790-6912 
Email: chad.roper@aecom.com  Email: Nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com 

AECOM looks forward to working with you on this project. AECOM’s current understanding is that 
review of the Closure Request submitted on July 16, 2012, is on hold pending resolution of the site 
address. AECOM has been informed that a letter report clarifying the site address was provided on 
August 6, 2014, and provided to you again following your directive email dated October 3, 2014. 
Please let me know if any of this information is incorrect so that AECOM can address it 
immediately. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this transition. 

Sincerely, 

Chad Roper, PhD 
Project Manager 

ccs: Ms. Dilan Roe, Alameda County Environmental Health (via internet upload and email)
Ms. Nicole Arceneaux, EMC (via electronic copy and email)

 Mr. Nathan Lee, GHD Services Inc. (via email) 
Mr. Tony Quijalvo/Mr. Roger Batra, Quik Stop Markets, Inc. (via paper copy) 


